From: Hughes, Brian [mailto:bhughes@usbr.gov]

Sent: Monday, May 15, 2017 8:22 AM

To: Alison Willy <alison_willy@fws.gov>; Brett Matzke <bmatzkewepa@gmail.com>; Charles Jachens
<charles.jachens@bia.gov>; Gerald Robbins <grobbins@wapa.gov>; Jeanne Haas <haas@wapa.gov>; Kathleen Duncan
<kduncan@usbr.gov>; Michael Mosley <mmosley@usbr.gov>; Nathaniel Martin <nmartin@usbr.gov>; Rob Thomson
<rthomson@sitesproject.org>; Rocky Montgomery <rocky _montgomery@fws.gov>; SHANA KAPLAN
<skaplan@usbr.gov>; Anastasia Leigh <aleigh@usbr.gov>; Andrea Meier <ameier@usbr.gov>; Charlie Wright
<cww281@gmail.com>; dgomez@colusa-nsn.gov; Dunning, Connell/EXT <dunning.connell@epa.gov>;
gordon.stephanies@epa.gov; jeff.herrin@aecom.com; jwatson@sitesproject.org; kvann@countyofcolusa.org; Oliver,
Mark/RDD <Mark.Oliver@CH2M.com>; matthew.p.kelley@usace.army.mil; michael.g.nepstad@usace.army.mil;
oserrano@colusa-nsn.gov; Russell Grimes <rwgrimes@usbr.gov>

Cc: Michael Dietl <mdietl@usbr.gov>; Black, Lyna/RDD <Lyna.Black@CH2M.com>

Subject: Sites Reservoir Project Admin Draft EIR/EIS for Cooperating Agency Review [EXTERNAL]

All,

Good morning. The Bureau of Reclamation is pleased to announce the release of the Administrative Draft EIS/EIR for the NODOS project to
all Cooperating Agencies. We welcome you to review the Administrative Draft EIS/EIR and provide comments and questions. The review
period for Cooperating Agencies is 2 weeks, with all comments and questions due to Reclamation by May 29, 2017.

The link to all documents for your review is below:

https://ch2m.box.com/s/v4aikogyoskyjdzj07vtejbgerOkgxmi

If you have trouble with the above link please contact Lyna Black at lyna.black@ch2m.com.

Reclamation will respond and incorporate your concerns as much as possible into the EIS/EIR before the public release. Tentatively,
Reclamation is planning on a 60-day public release review period from August 14 - October 16, 2017.

To assist in your review, Reclamation will host a NODOS project update presentation on May 17, 2017, from 1:00pm — 3:00pm, at 2800
Cottage Way, Sacramento, in Cafeteria Conference Room C1003. If you have not received an email invite to this meeting and would like to
attend please contact us.

Please direct all comments or questions to either Mr. Brian Hughes at bhughes@usbr.gov or 916-978-5074, or Mr. Mike Dietl
at MDietl@usbr.gov or 916-397-4483.

Regards,

Brian Hughes

Project Manager, Planning Division

U.S. Bureau of Reclamation, Mid-Pacific Region 2800 Cottage Way, MP-720
Sacramento, CA 95825

Office: 916.978.5074

bhughes@usbr.gov





